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RESOLUTION AMENDING A CONTRACT WITH HDR ENGINEERING FOR THE 
DESIGN OF DRAINAGE SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS AS PART OF THE TWENTY-

EIGHTH STREET DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 
 

 WHEREAS, the City of Winston-Salem solicited Letters of Interest and Statements of 

Qualifications for drainage system improvements in the area of Ivy Avenue and 24th Street as 

well as 28th Street where frequent flooding occurs; and 

 WHEREAS, Staff selected HDR Engineering of the Carolinas, Inc. to assist in the 

project through a Request for Qualifications process; and 

 WHEREAS, HDR Engineering provided a scope of services that totaled $286,500, 

however, the original Council Action only requested $256,000; and 

 WHEREAS, this amendment seeks to rectify this error in the original requested contract 

value as well as adding $53,712 for additional design services needed along the railroad right-of-

way.  

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Mayor and City Council of the 

City of Winston-Salem, upon the recommendation of the Finance and Public Works Committee, 

approve amendment of the contract with HDR Engineering of the Carolinas, Inc. to an amount 

not to exceed $340,212. 

 
 

 

November 25, 2013 

APPROVED
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